

www.penair.cornwall.sch.uk | 01872 274737 | enquiries@penair.cornwall.sch.uk

Registered Office Address:

Penair School St Clement Truro Cornwall TR1 1TN

Re: Penair Open Evening 23 September

Dear Parent/Guardian

I am writing to you regarding our forthcoming open evening due to take place 23 September.

We have decided in light of the current Covid 19 situation and Cornwall's enhanced response status that we are unable to hold a face-to-face open evening.

There will be a welcome video on our school website with frequently asked questions.

We realise what an important step this is in your child's education. We would encourage any year 6 prospective parents to visit our website via the link below where many of your questions will be answered. If you have further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thinking of Joining Us? - Penair Secondary School in Truro

In addition, parents are be able to book a tour of the school by contacting enquiries@penair.cornwall.sch.uk these tours will be conducted in small school groups in 1-hour windows per school and in a socially distanced manner. We plan for most of these tours to take place on the 23rd September during in the day, which is a closure day for our school. We expect that demand for these tours may be high and we will do our best to accommodate all parents.

Your sincerely,

Mr James Davidson Headteacher